
PUBLIC NOTICE/PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND 

CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN 

The Citizen Participation Plan is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and 
sets forth the State’s policies and procedures for involving the public in decision-making regarding the planning, 

implementation and assessment of housing and community development activities in Rhode Island, including the 
development of the State’s Consolidated Plan, Assessment of Fair Housing, Consolidated Annual Performance and 

Evaluation Report and Annual Action Plan. 

The State of Rhode Island is proposing a revision to the Citizen Participation Plan (CPP).  The changes to the 2019 
CPP are summarized as follows: 

1. Revision of alternative requirements in the event of a disaster 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the State of Rhode Island is observing a modified public comment period of no 
less than 5 days, in accordance with waivers issued by HUD. 

The Citizen Participation Plan will be available for review at 
www.ohcd.ri.gov from May 9, 2020. Comments will be accepted via email through 12 noon on May 14, 2020.  For 

more information or to comment, please contact: Mary Bray, OHCD, Dept. of Administration, One Capitol Hill, 
Providence, RI 02908; 401-222-5778; mary.bray@doa.ri.gov. 

All locations are handicapped accessible. 

A tradução do documento está disponível mediante solicitação 

可根据要求翻译文件 

Tradiksyon dokiman an disponib sou demann 
ȗរបកែʰបឯកˏរˢចរកʌនɳមȗរេសʅ ស̶ុំ 

La traduction du document est disponible sur demande. 
الطلب عند المسᙬند ترجمة تتوفر  

La traduzione del documento è disponibile su richiesta 
แปลเอกสารตามคําขอ 

 

 
  


